
NJS CHARGING POLICY  

   
 

 

Under the provision of the Education Reform Act 1988, no charge can be made for 

school activities except in the following circumstances:- 

 

a) In lessons where there is a finished product i.e. cookery or design technology, 

parents may be asked for their agreement to either provide the materials or 

pay for the cost of the materials, and the child will then keep the product. 

 

b) Board and lodging will be charged for on residential trips.  However, parents in 

receipt of Income Support or Child Tax Credit in line with the Local Authority 

Remission Policy, may be able to claim remission of these charges. 

 

c) Charges may be made for individual pupils who receive specialist music tuition 

from Doncaster Music Service. This is in addition to the curricular music 

lessons for which no charge is made. The current charge is £6 per pupil per 

half term. 

 

We hope to be able to continue our policy of regular outside visits but these will only 

be able to continue if parents agree to make a voluntary contribution to cover the 

cost. 


